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Meet The Senior Leadership Team & Governors 
Due to a clash with the Young Voices concert, we 
have rescheduled the meeting. It will now take 
place on Wednesday 8th February at 5:30pm.  
 
I hope as many of you as possible can make it so 
we can work together to further improve our 
school. 
 

Multiplication Check 
Do you have a child in year 4? If so, your child will 
be participating in the multiplication tables check 
in June, this is a statutory assessment. 
 
The purpose of the check is to determine whether 
your child can fluently recall their times tables up 
to 12, which is essential for future success in 
mathematics. 
 
Mr Wedley, our Federation Maths Subject 
Ambassador, will be in touch next week to give you 
more information about our Times Table in school 
competitions that will be coming up to get children 
up to speed!  
 
In the meantime, please click on the link for more 
information.  
 
https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/m

ultiplication-tables-check-information-for-
parents/multiplication-tables-check-information-

for-parents-text-version--2 
 

 
 

 

Class Dojo Update 
Scores are in for this week and they are as 

follows: 
 

Brimstone 415 
Grayling 430 
Peacock 398 

 
Attendance 

Willow Beech Oak School 

99% 94% 89% 94% 

 
Our school target for 2023 is 97%. 
 

Pen Licences  
This week they have been awarded to both Alex 
and Theo in Oak Class. Excellent presentation 
boys!  
 

Outside Achievements 
Harry, Theo and Jack have all been awarded their 
blue stripe belts in Tae Kwon Do. 
 
Theo and Jack have been achieved their swimming 
Stage 4 awards. 
 
Ava has had another 1st place in a tennis 
competition. 
 
Well done all – it is great to hear about what you 
are up to outside and how well you are doing! 
 
 

Shining Stars of the Week 
Willow Class – Mila for participating really well in 
tidy up time. 
 
Beech Class – Esme for trying especially hard to 
add in capital letters. 
 
Oak Class – Harry for his amazing fraction work. 

 
Have a wonderful weekend!  

 
Yours sincerely,  

Mr Ben Crompton. 
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Spring Term Key Dates 
30th January Young Voices Concert 
8th February  Meet the SLT and Governors 

5.30pm to 6.30pm 
13th February Parents Evening 
15th February Parents Evening 
2nd March World Book Day 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
  

 
 

 


